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The Greater Boston Plumbing Contractors Association announced today that it 
has donated $10,000 to both Father Bill’s MainSpring in Brockton and 
Community Servings in Jamaica Plain.  The Greater Boston PCA, represents 
Boston area Plumbing and Gasfitting Contractors which are signatory to the 
Local Union 12. A force for good in the Plumbing Industry, the Greater Boston 
PCA also seeks to give back to the communities in which its Contractors work.  
 
The donations will help support the efforts of two local organizations that seek to 
provide services for our region’s most vulnerable populations.  Father Bill’s 
MainSpring has been a leading innovator of ending homelessness in Southern 
Massachusetts for the last three decades. Their mission is to end and prevent 
homelessness with programs that provide emergency and permanent housing 
and help people obtain skills, jobs, housing, and services.   
 
Community Servings, located in the Jamaica Plain neighborhood of Boston, was 
founded in 1990 to provide home-delivered meals to individuals living with 
HIV/AIDS in Dorchester and Roxbury. Since then, Community Servings has 
evolved to a regional program serving nutritionally tailored meals and providing 
nutrition education to thousands of people per year across Massachusetts — all of 
whom are unable to shop or cook for themselves or their families due to a critical 
illness. 
 

“Thanksgiving has always been a time of the year to give back to those who need 
an extra hand.” Commented Greater Boston PCA President Joe Valante. He 
continued to say, “This year more than ever we have seen food insecurity in our 
communities grow and we remain committed to helping combat this as an 
Association.”  
 
The Greater Boston PCA continues its commitment to giving back after already 
donating to the City of Boston Mayor’s Resiliency Fund and the Greater Boston 
Food Bank at the outset of the COVID-19 pandemic.  


